
SESSION OF 2013

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2148

As Recommended by House Committee on 
Education Budget

Brief*

HB  2148  would  repeal  certain  statutes  governing 
postsecondary  education  scholarship  programs.  The 
programs are no longer being funded or utilized.  

Background

The Board of Regents provided written testimony with a 
list  of  the  statutes  to  be  repealed  and  the  reasons  the 
programs are no longer needed.

The House Committee recommended the bill be placed 
on the consent calendar.

The Division of the Budget fiscal note stated enactment 
of the bill would have no fiscal effect.

____________________
*Supplemental  notes  are  prepared  by  the  Legislative  Research 
Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental 
note and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at 
http://www.kslegislature.org


